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Christian Miller has been a practicing municipal and consulting planner 
in the region for 28 years. Currently, he is the City Planner for Rye, New 
York and has been on the Westchester Municipal Planning Federation 
(WMPF) Board providing education and training to local Planning and 
Zoning Boards in Westchester County for over 16 years. 
 


